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Delve into the archeology of the san jacinto battlefield
at the next fort bend archeological society meeting

Richmond – Dr. Gregg Dimmick will speak about “The Archeology of the San Jacinto Battlefield” at the next Fort Bend Archeological Society Meeting. The meeting is scheduled for 7 p.m. on Tuesday, September 15 in the Assembly Hall at the Gus George Law Enforcement Academy.
Dimmick is a medical doctor with an avocational interest in archeology. 
“Beginning with his work with the ‘Sea of Mud’ in Wharton County, Dr. Dimmick has done more to advance our understanding of the Mexican Army in Texas during the Texas Revolution than any other historian or archeologist before him,” said Jay Roussel, president of the Fort Bend Archeological Society. “The Battle of San Jacinto changed American history forever, yet so many details were shrouded in mystery. Years of archeology and archival research have brought Dr. Dimmick a deeper understanding of this forgotten story of the Texas Revolution—findings that have re-written history books.”
Dimmick is a member of the Houston Archeological Society and the Texas State Historical Association; he is also a member of the board of directors with the Wharton County Museum and the Friends of the San Jacinto Battleground.
For more information, please contact Jay Roussel at jay.roussel@1791.com. The Gus George Law Enforcement Academy is located at 1521 Eugene Heimann Circle in Richmond.
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